
 

 

The HIV/AIDS DISP program will be postponing the National Native Health Awareness Day 
event in Sells on March 28, 2020 until further notice. 

 

This is due to the current challenges and in response to the COVID–19 situation. We regret any 
inconvenience and disruption that postponing the event may cause. We appreciate all of the 
work many of you have put into making this event a huge success, and look forward to 
collaborating with all of you at a later date. 

 

Sinisterly,  

 

Kristopher Fimbres 

Supervisor HIV/AIDS DISP 

   

 

   


